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Tuesday 12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: Important Staffing Updates 
 
We are writing to inform you of some exciting changes taking place within our school community in 
the forthcoming weeks. 
 
I am delighted to announce the appointment of Mrs. Davis as the Head of School at Our Lady of 
Grace Catholic Academy, effective immediately after the Easter break. Mrs. Davis joins us from our 
sister school, St Mary’s Catholic Academy, where she has served as SENCO, a valued member of the 
Senior Leadership Team, and a highly accomplished class teacher. We have every confidence that 
Mrs. Davis will seamlessly integrate into the Our Lady of Grace community, bringing with her a 
wealth of experience and a deep commitment to Catholic educational excellence. 
 
We kindly ask that you join us in extending heartfelt congratulations to Mrs. Davis on her well-
deserved appointment and in warmly welcoming her into our special community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we embark on this exciting new chapter 
together. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Rathbone 
Principal 
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